
Subject FEALC

From Andrew Eavis

To Efra in Mercado

Sent jueves, 28 de abril de 2011 12:05 p.m.

Dear Efrain

On behalf of the UIS Bureau I wanted to drop you a line to say how much we have enjoyed working with 
you and FEALC over the last few years.

We feel we have established a pretty close relationship and a fit between the region body of FEALC and 
the International body of UIS seems to be understood and works well.

The attendance of FEALC members at our Congress and Bureau meeting is always very much welcomed. 
In return members including myself from outside the Latin American region have thoroughly enjoyed 
attending FEALC meetings.

The Bureau of UIS look forward to continuing and strengthening our relationship into the future.

With best wishes

ANDY EAVIS

FEALC
miércoles, 25 de enero de 2012

07:23 p.m.
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